
  

 

Dear Parents/Carers and Children, 

The staff at Milverton Primary would like to say huge thank 

you to you all for the efforts your are putting in to home 

learning.   

We know how difficult this has been, but, we hope you have 

found the timetables of learning both educational and 

stimulating during these unprecidented times. 

We will not be setting timetables of home learning for the half 

term week as you all need a break.  However, we have 

attached below some fun activities if you would like to give 

any of them a go. 

All we ask is that reading, number bonds and times tables are 

continued as much as possible. 

We hope you have a great half term break if you are able to. 

Thank you and best wishes, 

Milverton Community Primary School and Preschool 

 

  



Ideas for half term fun! 

 

 

Outdoor junk band 

 

 

Jackson Pollock inspired art  



 

Go on a night walk 

  

Create a mini garden 

 

 Train your pet to do a trick 



 

 

 

Spell out 

your name 

and complete 

the exercises 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

When you are out for your daily 

exercise, or playing in your garden,  

see how many different coloured 

flowers you can spot.   

How many insects and birds can you 

see?  

When you get back home, decide with 

your family which area near your 

home makes you happiest and why. 

 





 





 



 





 

 

https://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/50-things-to-do 

https://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/50-things-to-do


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.scouts.org.uk/activities/?setting=At%20home 

 

 

https://www.scouts.org.uk/activities/?setting=At%20home


  

Make a fitness obstacle course in your garden.  

Can you time yourself and try to beat a pb? 

Can you compete against a family member?  

Can you devise a point scoring system? 

 



 


